
CRA ad – 100 words 

 

The School of Computing at the University of South Alabama is hiring for multiple faculty positions in 

Cybersecurity and Information Systems & Technology. We seek candidates at the tenure track 

Assistant or Associate Professor and non-tenure track Instructor ranks to teach in areas of 

cybersecurity, information systems, and information technology. Tenure track applicants must hold a 

Ph.D. in Information Systems, Information Technology, or a closely related field from a regionally 

accredited institution. Applicants for the non-tenure track Instructor position must possess a 

minimum of an MS in Information Systems, Information Technology, or a closely related field. For 

more information and application instructions visit 

https://www.southalabama.edu/departments/academicaffairs/facultyposition.html. 
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